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                                                October 2020 
 

Dear Fellow Buttonwood Member: 
 
  
 Enclosed please find The Foundation’s “Report on Scholarship Awards” for the academic year 2019/2020.  
In addition you will find the names of sons and daughters from the NYSE’s legacy and ICE employees who were 
recipients of the awards.  As I’m sure you will recall we expanded the Foundation’s footprint in 2016 to include 
the children of domestic employees of ICE (Intercontinental Exchange) along with the children of the Legacy 
NYSE employees.  Please note that the list also includes the colleges the students are attending.  As a direct result 
of your generous support to the Buttonwood Foundation we were able to distribute a total of $279,000 to 65 
students for the academic year 2020/2021.   

 
As you are aware it is the Foundation’s historic mandate to provide financial assistance based on need and 

academic achievement to the sons and daughters of the combined institutions employees.    
 
I would like to remind everyone to view the Buttonwood Club/Foundation web-site.   

The site address is www.buttonwoodnyse.com.  For your convenience you can pay your dues or make a donation 
using pay-pal on the web-site. 

 
  Please consider that, as much as the Buttonwood means fellowship, it also means scholarship.  
Maximum participation is most important for the good works of our Foundation.  You, our members are our 
lifeline. As our past President, Jose Noyes, would always remind us, 
 “no gift is too small or too large”.  All gifts of cash and securities are tax deductible to the full extent provided 
by the law. 
 
  The entire Buttonwood Foundation Board thanks you for your support and help over the years.  
 
 
       Stay Safe and Stay Strong, 
 
 

 
       ________________________ 
       Theodore P. Weisberg 

       President 
Board of Directors    
Arthur D. Cashin, Jr., Vice President    George M.L. LaBranche, IV  
Alfred O. Hayward, Jr., Secretary/Treasurer   John M. Lenness 
William Burke       Lawrence Lograno     
Doug Foley                       Jennifer Whyman 
Thomas M. Kay                   
               
  
 
 
 

http://www.buttonwoodnyse.com/


 
      
         

         

Scholarship INFO 2020 
 

48 applicants   
     
48 Honorariums were awarded - $144,000 this is a one - time payment 
- these student may re-apply each year. 
 
Three Graduate Scholarships were awarded totaling $25,000: 2 
scholarships of $10,000 and 1 at $5,000 ( Graduate Awards are 
awarded for 1 year only.) 
 
Total Awards $169,000 For 2020     
 
Amounts we are committed to for the prior years 
Graduating Classes         
                                                 2021- 24,000  
                                                         Plus $25,000 (Booker) 
            2022 -36,000 
            2023- 25,000 (Booker) 
 
Totaling $60,000 plus $50,000 (Booker) 
 
Grand total of Funds distributed was $279,000 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


